
Gisclair HCR No. 65

Request study by DOTD to assess varying from federal speed guidelines by lowering the
speed on La. Highway 1 with its intersection with La. Highway 3090.  The study should also
include a traffic study to determine if a full traffic light or a four-way stop is warranted at this
intersection.


